
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Church Council News 

 

The Little Britain United Church Council’s annual general 

meeting (AGM) will be held on Sunday, May 15 at 

10:00 am. A copy of the 2021 Annual Report was sent out 

by email. You may wish to download the electronic copy 

of the report on your electrical device to bring to the 

meeting or print a copy for yourself.  

 

Please mark your calendars and plan to attend as we need to make 

sure we have a quorum. We are also still looking for a Chairperson 

and two Trustees.  Please contact Tanya at jessie.tanya@hotmail.com if you're interested or 

know someone who may be interested. 

 

We're hoping to have the AGM outside so bring your lawn chairs and dress for cooler weather.  If it 

rains, we will hold the meeting in the hall. Shirley will be showing the PIE videos in the hall after the 

meeting.  The videos are only 22 minutes in total so make sure to join us in the hall afterwards.  The 

coffee pot will be on. 

  

Tanya Wiegand 

Council Chair 

 

Pass It On… 

What’s Happening at Little Britain United Church          May 2022 

We are not alone, we live in God’s world.          United Church of Canada Creed 

PIE = Public. Intentional. Explicit.  Those are the standards we hold ourselves and our 
welcome to when we seek to live into being  Affirming, Welcoming, or Inclusive people 
and communities.  



 

Red River Churches Refugee Team (RRCRT) News 

 

RRCRT will be hosting a Garage Sale on Friday May 13 from 4:00 

pm to 8:00 pm, and Saturday, May 14 from 9:00 am to 2:00 pm at 

66 Eveline Street in Selkirk. 

 

Volunteers are needed for set up May 13 from 10:00 am and 

during sale times. Please contact Margaret via email 

(mspeer@mynts.net) if you’re available to help.  

 

 

Fundraising News 
 

The Annual Little Britain United Church Garage Sale will be held on Friday, July 1 and 

Saturday, July 2. More information on the collection of items and set-up times will be 

provided by email or in the June newsletter. 
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